
From:   Raymond Quianzon   

To:   Anthony Serafini   
Date:   December 03, 2013

Subject:   
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

After discussions with the FAA coordinator, the applicant has decided to adjust the intended frequency
range.  The Applicant has modified its Form FCC 442 accordingly.

Please feel free to contact counsel for the applicant should there be further questions.

- Raymond Quianzon
  Counsel to Akela, Inc.


